CAPITAN HI POWER SHOOTING CLUB, INC.

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING

The annual meeting of the Capitan Hi Power Shooting Club will be held on Saturday, January 27, 2018 at the Trinity Baptist Church in Capitan, NM. The swap meet will start at about 11:00 AM, with the meal approximately at 12:00. The business meeting will begin after we are thru eating. The meal will be \$10.00.

We are going to do a swap meet again this year, before, during and after the meeting. Bring any items you have to sell or trade. It should be fun. We have sweatshirts, polo's, hats and tee shirts you can purchase from the club.

It is also time to renew your membership if you are an annual member. You will be able to do so at the meeting. Annual dues are \$40.00 for adults and \$5.00 for juniors. If you are unable to attend, please send your dues to me (address below). Annual memberships expire on Feb. 28, 2018. Remember, all 5 year and 10 year memberships have expired. To continue to be a member of the club, you will need to sign up as an annual member.

We need to discuss building projects, schedules and changes that are going to happen. We will elect officers for the upcoming 2 year term. An agenda should be available electronically a few days before the meeting if you would like one.

Don't forget to let me know if you are coming to the meeting and eating. I need to make sure we have enough food. See you soon,

Bill Rodolph, President Capitan Hi Power Shooting Club, Inc. PO Box 1691 Alto, NM 88240

575 336-2754 billr52@valornet.com